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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses the Election’s Potential
Impact on OSHA
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In an interview with Business Insurance, Todd Logsdon discussed what the U.S. Occupational Safety

and Health Administration (OSHA) might look like under a Joe Biden administration or four more

years under President Donald Trump. If Joe Biden gets elected, Todd predicts that the number of

OSHA inspectors will likely rise and there will be a push for more regulations. And, if President

Trump is re-elected employers will likely see few regulations and little guidance during a second

term.

To read the article, visit Business Insurance.
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